
 
 
 
For Immediate Release 

New Teen Driver Safety and Education Program 
Continues at Nogales High School, La Puente, California 

 
Friday, May 9th event at Nogales High School will give 

parents and invited guests extensive information about teen driving safety 
 
(La Puente, CA – April 28th) Today’s world of fast cars, heavy traffic, distractions, and the lack 
of driving experience makes this a particularly dangerous time for our teens. Each year over 
6,000 of our teen drivers lose their lives on our local streets and highways. Six thousand teen 
deaths are totally unacceptable to our nation, and for the families and friends of each of those 
teens, that one death is a traumatic, life changing event.  
 
The Our Teen Driver Foundation is making a difference. Our mission is to effect change in the 
way that families view their teen's driver education by giving them the tools necessary to 
effectively take part in their teen's driving experience, with the overall goal of bringing to our 
streets and highways successive generations of safer, better educated, and courteous drivers. 
 
The Our Teen Driver Foundation is holding its second “An Hour with the Experts” Seminar in 
Los Angeles County on May 9th, 2008 at 6pm at Nogales High School. Local community 
leaders, parents and representatives from other school districts will attend the event. The focus is 
on informing parents about teen driving safety, their involvement, and the programs that are 
available to keep families safe. 
 
“An Hour with the Experts” is quickly expanding throughout Southern California. The experts 
include representatives from the Department of Motor Vehicles, California Dept of Insurance, 
California Highway Patrol, and attending the Nogales High School event, representatives from 
the Campus Police Department. The information provided gives valuable insight into teen 
driving habits, their thought processes while driving, and the most up to date information on 
traffic laws, DMV requirements, and educational opportunities in the local community, as well 
as state wide. 

The Our Teen Driver Foundation is proud to partner with the Ad Council of America and the 
National Driving Instructor’s Institute, an association of accredited driving instructors whose 
goal is to implement an entire new standard of education and instruction in an industry dedicated 
to teaching new drivers. These valued partnerships and others will further our vision, to redefine 
the driver training process for future generations. Through technology, awareness and 
communication, we will begin the education process at the parent level so driving safety 
becomes a family value. 

Located in Laguna Niguel, California, the Our Teen Driver Foundation is a non profit 
corporation whose programs have been well received throughout Southern California. With over 
50 events to date in the Orange County area, expansion into other parts of the state has been 
anxiously awaited. 
 
For more information on The Our Teen Driver Foundation, or May 9th’s seminar please call or 
email: 
 
Jack W. Bailey     Nogales High School 
800-385-2183      401 Nogales Street 
jbailey@ourteendriver.org    La Puente, CA 91744 

mailto:jbailey@ourteendriver.org


       626-965-3437 


